
School Board Meeting:    April 10, 2017 
 
Subject: 2017 Reroofing and Masonry 

Rehabilitation at Parkside and 
Discovery  

 
Presenter:      John Heltunen 
       Director of Buildings and Grounds 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Accept low bid from Palmer West Construction for $1,582,500 to complete the 
re-roofing and masonry restoration at the Parkside and Discovery Elementary 
Schools.  

 

  
  

DESCRIPTION: 
 

  
Enclosed is the bid tabulation that shows the 2 bids that were received to 
complete the project at Discovery and Parkside on Thursday, April 6th. Also 
included is the letter of recommendation from Inspec to accept the low bid from 
Palmer West Construction out of Rodgers, MN.  

  
  

If you have any questions about this project, please feel free to call me at 682-
8773. 


